Children’s Services Scrutiny Committee
Report from 11 July 2007 meeting




Report of the Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny.


TITLE:  
Feedback from the meeting held on 11 July 2007.

Actions
Members agreed the following for each item

1.
Progress on the Children’s Services Directorate

Information presented to be used to inform the work programme for the forthcoming year.
2.
Work programme 2007/08


Members agreed to delegate the setting of the work programme to the Chairman in consultation with the scrutiny support officer.  Topics/issues to be considered were:-
Behaviour issues relating to children and young people

Transition form children’s to adult services – local education provision post 16 for disabled young people

Raising aspirations in young people – to continue education and gain employment

Children’s mental health issues

Youth facilities/activities for young people what are we doing as a city for young people – September 2007 
Building schools for the future

Sporting activities offered in schools

Role of the education psychologist service

Swimming activities

Outcomes of school inspections since September 2005 – autumn 2007

Understanding of local area agreements objectives 

Involvement of children and young people in scrutiny

Monitoring corporate parenting work

Monitoring teenage pregnancy work


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

This report informs Members of the matters considered by Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny on 11 July 2007. Issues considered were:-

· Progress of the children’s services directorate
· Work programme setting 2007/08

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Reports to Scrutiny are available to download from the the internet by accessing the following link:- www.salford.gov.uk/councilpapers 

CONTACT OFFICER:  Amanda Carbery, Scrutiny Support Officer.


Tel: 793 3316   E-mail: amanda.carbery@salford.gov.uk

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):
All


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
    


DETAILS

Issues considered
Progress report on the Children’s Services Directorate
Jill Baker, Strategic Director of Children’s Services informed members of progress on the Children’s Services Directorate since it was established in September 2005.  Key documents discussed at the meeting which focused on outcomes achieved were :-

· The Children’s Services Business Summary 2007/08

· The review of the Salford children and young people’s plan 2006/07.
Jill also outlined the strengths of the service and key areas for development.

Members agreed to use the information presented to inform the work programme for 2007/08.

Work programme setting 2007/08
Amanda Carbery, Scrutiny Support Officer gave a presentation to members reflecting on the work the scrutiny committee had undertaken over the past 12 months and identifying future areas of work.

Members agreed to delegate to the Chair in consultation with the Scrutiny Support officer the issues which will be included for the work programme for 2007/08.

Amanda Carbery

12 July 2007
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